DRAFT Minutes - not yet approved by the board

Palo Alto - Mountain View Chapter of the Barbershop Harmony Society
Minutes of a meeting of the Board of Directors’, October 25, 2011 at the First United
Methodist Church of Sunnyvale, 535 Old San Francisco Rd, Sunnyvale, CA

Attendance:

President Dave Kocharhook, Music Vice-President Terry Moore, Program Vice-
President Gary Miller, Immediate Past President Mark Torrance, Member-at-Large
Paul Eastman, Marketing Vice-President John Heather, Chapter Development Vice
President John Hinkle, Secretary Ian Marshall, Chapter Members Butch Logan and
Chuck Mollett

The meeting was called to order by the President at 7:58 PM

Discussion of the Cabaret Show

Prompted by weak ticket sales for the Cabaret shows, a discussion of potential
changes to the chorus’ plans for the shows took place. No motions were made, no
voting took place, and no decisions were made.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20 PM.



